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Clifton House Medical Centre  

Newsletter 

Spring/Summer 2018 

We would like to say a massive belated thank you to everybody that brought the staff 

gifts at Christmas time, they were very much appreciated . 

 It looks like we are finally ready to ditch our big woolly jumpers and that spring/

summer is definitely on its way.   

We have included some helpful tips in this newsletter to help keep you safe this sum-

mer. 

If you have any comments that would help us improve our service please complete one 

of our family and friends surveys available at reception. All comments welcome. 

Going abroad this  

summer? 

Remember to have your travel vaccinations! 

If you're planning to travel outside the UK, you may need to be vac-

cinated against some of the serious diseases found in other parts 

of the world. Vaccinations are available to protect you against infec-

tions such as yellow fever, typhoid and hepatitis A. 

In the UK, the childhood vaccination programme protects you 

against a number of diseases, but doesn't cover most of the infec-

tious diseases found overseas. 

We have Travel Vaccination forms available from the surgery, just 

ask the front desk and we happily give you one to fill in. Once you 

have filed your information out we will then book you in to see one 

of our practice nurses. They may be able to give you the travel jabs 

you need, either free on the NHS or for a charge. 

You should get advice at least eight weeks before you're due to 

travel, as some jabs need to be given well in advance. 

http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/Yellow-fever/Pages/Introduction.aspx
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Typhoid-fever/Pages/Prevention.aspx
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Hepatitis-A/Pages/Vaccination.aspx
http://www.nhs.uk/Planners/vaccinations/Pages/Vaccinationchecklist.aspx
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If you like knitting, want to learn or just fan-

cy joining a new group...look out for more 

information on social media and posters in 

the Practice. We are knitting ‘twiddlemuffs’ 

for dementia patients. If you have some 

spare time and would like to support us, 

please come along. 

Every alternative Wednesday 

 1pm—3:30pm See reception for dates. 

Here at Clifton House! 

Connect Well helps people to 

manage their health better and 

improve their wellbeing by provid-

ing advice and supporting them to 

access local community groups, 

activities and services.  

 

Connect Well are funded by NHS 

Hull Clinical Commissioning Group 

and Hull City Council, Connect 

well is delivered by Hull and East 

Riding Citizens Advice and North 

Bank  Forum, working in partner-

ship. 

 

For more information about Con-
nect Well please ask our reception 

team or visit their website 
www.connectwellhull.org.uk  

If you need support to try 
something new, get active or 

speak to someone about ben-
efits, housing or money wor-
ries, please join our Well-

Being Officer at our surgery.  

 
Every Friday  
13:00-17:00 

We have a stop smoking service 

that runs on a Thursday after-

noon 1.30pm—3.30pm at the 

surgery. Just ask at reception 

and we will get you booked in 

for an appointment to see our 

stop smoking advisor. 

http://www.connectwellhull.org.uk
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Clifton House Medical Centre 

263-265 Beverley Road 

Hull 

HU5 2ST 

 

Follow us on Twitter @Cliftonhouse M 

 

Like us on Facebook 

www.cliftonhousemedicalcentre.co.uk 

Please ensure that your mobile number is up-to-date, as the surgery is 

using SMS text messages to contact you regarding rescheduling ap-

pointments, results etc. 

 

 Please check our website for all updated information and changes.  

 

We continue to not take prescription requests over the phone, here are a 

few ways to order prescriptions.. 

 

1 -  You can fill  in one of the repeat prescription forms in the surgery 

and pop in the repeat prescription box. 

2 - You can sign up with your local pharmacy and order through them or 

set up a repeat collection with them. 

3 - You can sign up to our online ordering system (only applicable for 16 

years old and over), all you have to do to access this service is fill out a 

quick form at the reception, show some photo ID and then you will be 

given a username and password to log in to your online account.  

Did you know.. 

In April we had 42 missed GP appointments and 68 missed 

nurse appointments.  

These appointments are valuable and if for any reason you 

are unable to attend, would you kindly ensure you contact 

the surgery and let us know. By having your mobile number 

and consent, a reminder can be sent to you. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj4vr_MjfLKAhWE8Q4KHZioAqoQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fdesignshack.net%2Farticles%2Fgraphics%2Ftwitters-new-logo-the-geometry-and-evolution-of-our-favorite-bird

